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Libraries ~ Successful round of applications for Erasmus+ funding
Lt .

Pictures ¥ The second round of applications for projects funded under the Erasmus+ programme has proved very successful for
More news and Kingston University, with four projects earmarked to bring almost €0.5 million in grants to the University.
anmouncements

More events Erasmus+ Strategic Partnerships (EU partnerships)

Helen Sutheriand (School of Education, FHSCE) will co-ordinate a €343,960 PROJECT (‘Enhancing the Education
> and Wellbeing of Disadvantaged Toddlers through the development of training and materials to support Early years
practitioners') with partners in Norway and Spain. Kingston's share of the budget will represent about €93,000.

Erasmus+ Capacity Building (EU partnerships for co-operation with neighbouring countries)

Peter Barrington (School of Aerospace and Aircraft Engineering, SEC) will lead the ‘Flight Safety and Airworthiness-a
> Master programme’ alongside institutions from Italy and Spain and four HEIs from the Russian Federation and two
from Uzbekistan. The project is worth almost €1million with €276,000 for Kingston.

Isabel Huet (CHERP) will participate in another project (‘Creating Moldovan e-network for promoting innovative e-
teaching in Continuous Professional Education.) co-ordinated by the Fachhochschule des Mittlestands (Germany)
with partners from France, Lithuania and Spain and seven insfitutions from Moldova. The EU contribution for Kingston
participants will be of about €64,000.

Simon Maidment (School of Design, FADA) will lead Kingston's participation in the ‘Internationalisation by Innovative
> Technologies' project submitted by the ORT Braude College and seven other partners from France, Germany, Israel,
taly and Poland. Kingston is expected to receive about €52,000 for its participation.

‘The deadiine for the next round of the Erasmus+ programme is expected to be in early 2016.
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